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Attendance for the month of May was 2339. 

Attendance for the month of June was 2167. 

Highlights from the past months include the following: 

 We celebrated Older Americans Month with our Annual Unbirthday 
Party on May 20th.  

 Magic Yarn Project on June 17th. 
 All that Glitters Jewelry Sale for the entire month of June. 
 Community Yard Sale Saturday, June 28th. 
 Provided a workshop on preventing fraud June 30th. 
 Fantastic Summer classes from Cuesta include yoga, exercise, art, 

writing, and discussion. 
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Upcoming: 

• Thanks to a generous donation by Mackenzie Lindy 
Schmitt and Robert Schmitt of Templeton, the Paso 
Robles Senior Center is having a raffle to win an e-trike. 
Tickets are only $10.00. Only 200 tickets are available. 
Get yours today! 

• Fall Semester for Cuesta classes will begin August 11th. 
• Safety Presentation by Paso Robles Fire Department 

August 7th. 


